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Comments: Don't Allow Fracking in the Ruby Mountains

 

 

Dear Ms. Elliott, 

 

I used to live at the base of the Ruby Mountains and love it dearly. It is one of the most beautiful landscapes in

this country and is greatly enjoyed by hunters, hikers, climbers, and snow-mobile enthusiasts, precisely because

it is so untouched, natural, and full of game. The proposal to destroy the ecosystem with fracking is abhorrent to

me. Whatever temporary gain may be derived from such destruction, it will be nothing compared to what will be

lost. The Ruby Mountains are the highlight of living in Northeastern Nevada.Do not take it away from the citizens

of Nevada. It would be a short-sighted, unforgivable mistake. 

 

Emily Snelling
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